Hello,

My name is Andy Richardson, I am an owner of a small but growing distillery in a town with
160 people. Outside of the struggling ranching industry, we are the only other industry that
supports our town.

I wanted you to know, I sincerely appreciate anything you do that protects our ability to sustain
growth in a market that can very easily be dominated by billion dollar foreign companies. (Our
our product is vodka, the big top 5 selling brands in the US are all foreign made.)

While I know there are a lot of things that are out of your control, I just wanted to write you to
let you know that we are rooting for you and we appreciate every move you make to help us.

Thank you,

Andy Riéhardson
Co-Owner Black Rock Distillery LLC
541.335.1028




